
   Meet Our Church Staff:  

Rev. Mack McDowell, Senior Pastor 

jsmcdowell@umcsc.org 

Rev. Meegian Gossard, Assoc. Pastor 

magossard@umcsc.org 

Todd Handell, Youth Pastor 

todd@lexumcsc.com 

   Heather Connor, Children’s Pastor 

heather@lexumcsc.com 

Bonnie Pruitt, Director, Chancel Choir 

Bonniepruittlexumc@gmail.com  

Taylor Glomb, Organist 

trglomb@gmail.com  

Lessie Polk, Children/Youth Choir Director 

lespolk@aol.com  

Diane Crosby, CUMCA, Administrator 

dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  

 

    
Watch livestreaming @ www.lexumcsc.com 

 

Family Time with the Phil 

March 30 @ 3:00pm 

Koger Center for the Arts 

This is a free event! Embrace the magic of live 

symphonic music in a welcoming atmosphere 

where families can create lasting memories 

together! Tap your feet to lively music or sing 

along with the orchestra! This experience 

promises joy and excitement for the whole 

family. 

 

Labyrinth Schedule 

The Labyrinth will be available for walking in 

Wesley Hall on these days: 

Sat., April 12: 2pm-5pm 

Sun., April 13: 9am-12pm 

Mon., April 14-April 16: 9am-5pm 

Thurs., April 17-18: 9am-6pm 

 

 

Lent Services 

Sunday, April 13-Palm Sunday: 

     8:30am Traditional Service-Sanctuary 

    11:00am Blended Service-Sanctuary 

    12:15pm Easter Egg Hunt-Playground 

Thursday, April 17-Maundy Thursday: 

     6:30pm service-Sanctuary 

Friday, April 18-Good Friday: 

     6:30pm service-Sanctuary 

Sunday, April 20-Easter Sunday: 

     7:00am Sunrise Service-at the cross outside 

     9:00am Traditional Service-Sanctuary 

     10:05am Sunday School at class discretion 

     11:00am Blended Service-Wesley Hall 

     12:05pm Butterfly Release-entrance steps to 

                   Wesley Hall                 

 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

Monday, March 24; 2-7pm 

Monday, March 24 from 2-7pm in Asbury Hall. 

Please give blood! Donors can sign up online at 

www.redcrossblood.org with Sponsor Code 

“lexingtonumc,” or directly at this link: 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-

results?zipSponsor=lexingtonumc.   

 

Salkehatchie Summer Service 

June 14-21 

Salkehatchie Summer Service, which started in 

1978, is a weeklong mission experience that 

enables teens and adults to repair houses for 

people in need across South Carolina. Adults 

must do a background check. Pastor Mack is 

hoping LUMC Youth 14+ years old and adults 

will register for the Baker Creek Camp for June 

14-21 in McCormick, SC. To register go to: 

https://www.salkehatchie.org or for questions, 

email salkehatchie@umcsc.org  

 

Preschool Registration 

Interest Form 

There are still spots available for the 2025/2026 

school year! If you are interested in enrolling 

your child, visit https://lexumcsc.com/lumc-

preschool/  

Historical Book Submissions 

In preparation for LUMC’s 175th Anniversary 

Celebration on Sept. 7, 2025, the planning 

committee invites all members to submit stories, 

recollections, and photos from milestones, 

special events, and individual accomplishments 

or memories over the past 25 years to be 

compiled into a history booklet. This booklet 

will build onto the history booklet that celebrates 

LUMC’s history from 1850-2000 that was 

developed for our 150th anniversary celebration. 

Please send your submission to Vicky Jackson 

by Easter Day (April 20) at 803-356-6429 or 

VickyGatchJackson@gmail.com  

 

UMCOR Sunday 

Next Sunday, March 30, we will take up an 

offering for UMCOR, United Methodist 

Committee on Relief. UMCOR was founded in 

1940 in response to displaced and vulnerable 

populations after World War II. UMCOR 

works to alleviate human suffering and advance 

hope, focusing on disaster relief, economic 

development, and global health. Please give as 

you are led.  

 

5th Sunday Schedule 

Next Sunday, March 30, we will have our 

traditional service at 8:30am in the sanctuary and 

a blended 11:00am service in Wesley Hall.  

 

Safe Sanctuary Training 

Sunday, March 30th during Sunday school in the 

Sanctuary. Questions or not sure if your training 

is current? Contact Sari Ness or Heather 

Connor.  

 

New Book & Bible Study 

Beginning Thursday, April 3, Join us for 

Parables by Josh Scott, 6-7:30 pm in Asbury 

Hall. See Heather to sign up. Questions? Contact 

Heather Connor, heather@lexumcsc.com 

 

 

 

Preschool Director &  

Teacher Needed 

The LUMC Preschool is in search of a Director 

and Teacher for the 2025-2026 school year. If 

interested, contact Rev. Meegian Gossard at 

magossard@umcsc.org  

 

Cancer Support Group 

Sandy Knight is forming a new group! The 

group will reach out to those diagnosed and 

going through treatment, as well as their family 

members who support them.  She is looking for 

cancer survivors, current cancer patients, and 

family members who are interested in joining her 

in this endeavor.  There is a sign-up sheet on the 

table outside Pastor Meegian’s office. Please 

contact Sandy at 703-901-4664 or 

sfknight58@hotmail.com if you have any 

questions or would like to join the group.  We’ll 

meet TODAY in the parlor after the 11:00am 

service. 

 

4th Annual Youth Dinner & 

Dessert Auction- 

Join the youth on Sunday, April 27 from 5 to 

6:30 pm in Wesley Hall for a Spaghetti dinner 

followed by a LIVE auction for various 

homemade desserts from congregation 

members. Tickets are $10 for adults, $7 for 

children (under 10). Tickets will be sold in 

person at the front desk of the church on Sunday 

mornings starting March 23. Thank you for 

supporting the youth in their fundraiser, in which 

proceeds will go towards their summer mission 

trip to Western North Carolina to provide 

hurricane relief from Hurricane Helene. 
 

Children’s Corner 

Save the Date! Our Annual Easter Egg Hunt 

will be on Sunday, April 13th (Palm Sunday) 

following the 11 am worship service. Early 

Walker through 5th graders are invited to attend 

and participate. Invite a friend!  
 

 

www.lexumcsc.com  
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